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Supervisors of the Checklist
Meeting Minutes
1/21/2020

» The meeting officially opened at 7:00PM in the MVFD meeting room. Those in attendance
were: Peter Ecklund, Rebecca Hagedorn and Bill Sandford.

e The meeting in the MVFD is an alternative to the Town Hall due to scheduling issues.

e We registered on two voters, entered them and approved in Election Net.

e This meeting is the final opportunity for voters to register before the presidential primary
on February 11, 2020.

e We reviewed all the items on Election Net Reminders, dispositioned them, removed voter
registrations who moved out of jurisdiction and deaths and filed new voter registrations

¢ Bill and Rebecca will be at the Souhegan School District Deliberative meeting on February

3" and Bill and Peter will be at the Mont Vernon School District Deliberative meeting on

February 5.

e On February 10th, Bill and | will pick up items needed at the Town Hall for the Presidential
Primary at the MV Village School.

e The meeting ended at 8:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter Ecklund
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